UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting November 15, 1976 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

## MINUTES

Present:

Desiderio, DuMars, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner, Montez, Muir, Norwood, Parnall, J. Romero, Sanchez, Schwartz, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Weihofen, Winograd; Students Hernandez, Noland

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart, and minutes of the meeting of November 1st were approved.

The results of a student vote on dead week during the spring semester, as reported by Charles Noland, showed no overwhelming preponderance. Professor Teitelbaum moved that classes be held thrugh Tuesday, April 26 (exams to begin May 2, 1977). Motion carried.

Professor MacPherson moved that CR, D or F be given as grades in Clinical Program courses. Discussion followed, and the motion was tabled pending appointment of an ad hoc committee to consider any change in grading in clinical courses and in seminars.

Hannah Best was granted an extra month to complete a seminar paper, conditional upon consent by Professor Occhialino.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Sec'y